
Policy: IHCD 
  
  

ADVANCED PLACEMENT PROGRAM 
  
The Advanced Placement (AP) program has been developed for the purpose of providing 
opportunities for academically capable students to pursue college-level course work and 
potentially receive college credits. 
  
AP courses will be offered to students when it is considered to be educationally sound 
and financially feasible. The offering of an AP course is contingent upon a minimum 
enrollment of six students, unless otherwise approved by the Board, and the availability 
of a staff member qualified to teach the course. 
  
Students who register for AP courses are required to take the AP examination. In 
hardship cases, the examination fee may be reduced at the discretion of the Building 
Principal. 
  
Cross Reference: IKA - Grading System 
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